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Madison Harris

From: David McMillan <dmac78613@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 10, 2025 5:40 AM
To: Madison Harris
Subject: Meyer’s Barn Relocation to Little Beach Park

I live almost directly across the river from Little Beach Park at 822 Main 
Street and am in complete agreement and you have my full support of the 
proposed relocation of Meyer's Barn to the park. Thank you.  
 
 
 
--  
David McMillan  
512-917-8658 
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